
APPROVAL 

STATEMENT OF CONSISTENCY WITH COMPREHENSIVE PLAN  

UDO TEXT AMENDMENT 286  

AMENDING CHAPTERS A AND B TO CHANGE THE STANDARDS FOR 

OUTDOOR LIGHTING 

 

The proposed UDO Text Amendment 286 (“Text Amendment”) amending Chapters A and B to 

change the standards for outdoor lighting is consistent with the recommendations of the Legacy 

Comprehensive Plan to limit the effects of lighting on residential uses, and approval of the Text 

Amendment is reasonable and in the public interest because said Text Amendment, if approved, 

will, (i) benefit the community by protecting neighborhood character and improving aesthetics; 

(ii) still provide site and building design flexibility at a similar cost to current standards; and (iii) 

reduce the need to use lighting conditions as part of Special-Use Zoning cases. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


